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Happy New Year to all our
families. 

As you will be aware, I am the  
Interim Headteacher at Penketh

South Primary School.  
As most of you know, I have been
the Deputy Headteacher here for

the past eight years, so I am
already deeply invested in the
success and well-being of our

children, staff, and parents. 
I am really looking forward to

working in my new role
alongside the children, staff,
families, governors, the wider

community and TCAT. 
Miss L Browne 

NEWLETTERS

To improve communication
from the school, I will be

sending a newsletter every
Friday. I am hoping this will

reduce the number of
emails that you receive from

the school office. 
This will be sent

electronically so please
ensure that we have the

correct email address and
that you check it every

Friday.  

UPCOMING EVENTS 
23/01/24-Reading Café 

29/01/24-Class Photographs 
30/01/24-Y6 SATS Evening 
01/02/24-Coffee Morning 

02/02/24-NSPCC Number Day
02/02/24-Y1 Trip to Museum 
02/02/24-EYFS Stay and Play 

w/c 05/02/24-Y5 Visit to Fablab
06/02/24-Young Voices 

PE DAYS 
Mon- Y1  and Y2 

Tues- Nursery and
Reception 

Wed- Y3 and Y4
Friday- Y5 and Y6 

FOREST SCHOOL 
EYFS- Same days as

last term 
No Forest School this

half term for Y1-Y6


